
 
 

 

Feedback for The orchid terminus 

 

 

Dear Mona & Roopali di, 

 

Greetings 

 

First of all congratulations for the success of 'The orchid terminus'. You people did a fantastic 

job. 

 

I am writing this mail not only to congratulate you for the success but also to appreciate your 

efforts to explain it to the kids what it is all about. 

 

That day Navya showed me the circular (really long one) given by you just before the event. I 

happen to ask her what's written in it, and to my surprise she could tell me almost everything 

written in that circular (which I was not expecting from a kid of her age). She was able to tell me 

the flow of the event and how to go about it. She even told me parents are not allowed to sit in 

the models of the vehicles. When I asked her who told you all this, very obviously she took your 

names. 

 

I really appreciate the way you have explained it to the kids, that in spite of being small they 

were able to talk about it. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Sonali 


